Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary School
Summerhill Terrace

Newcastle upon Tyne

Tyne and Wear

NE4 6EB

7 October 2015

To Everyone at Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary School

Thank you so much for your kind donation to the Great North Museum:
Hancock

| am writing to say an enormous ‘thank you’ for your recent donation to the Great
North Museum: Hancock. In recognition of your kind support the name of Our
Lady & St. Anne’s R.C. Primary School will be included on our beautiful Butterfly
Wall.

The wall, which is on the ground floor of the museum, includes the names of nearly
1,500 people and you will be able to see your butterfly at the museum from 23
October 2015. :

All donations to the Butterfly Wall will support the Great North Museum: Hancock'’s
learning and community programmes that enable 20,000 children and 10,000
learners of all ages a year to enjoy and learn from a diverse programme of
activities and resources in the museum.

On behalf of everyone at the Great North Museum: Hancock, | would like to thank

you again for your valued support and | do hope that you will visit your butterfly
soon!

Yours sincerely,

S

—
Sarah Glynn,
Museum Manager, Great North Museum Hancock
P.S. For the latest news about our exhibitions and events please visit
www.greatnorthmuseum.org.uk or telephone (0191) 222 6765
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